
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

Possible Quorum Notice

Notice is hereby given that one or more of the County Commissioners, possibly constituting a
quorum, will attend the South County Elected Leadership meeting on February 29, 2024, at or
after 5:30 p.m. This meeting will be held at the St. Helens Community Center in St. Helens,
Oregon.

Dated this 27th day of February 2024

FOR THEBOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

BY: ___Jacyn Normine/Jn ______
Jacyn Normine, BOC Office Administrator

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
For your information:
Spotlight News
The Chronicle
KOHI Radio


